From: SCHNICHELS Dominik (SANCO)
Sent: 28 November 2013 12:40

Sent: 28 November 2013 12:40 **To:**

'm.crijnen@sigaar.nl';

SANCO CONSULT-D4

Subject: Your email to Cabinet Tajani of 11/11/2013

Dear Mr Crijnen,

Thanks for your mail to cabinet Tajani on the labelleing of cigars. I ask for your understanding that we cannot comment on the ongoing confidential negotiations of the co-legislators on this issue. At the same time I like to reiterate the question what in your assessment the second most visible surface in a cigar box is.

Kind regards

Dominik Schnichels